Dear students,
I would like to inform you that we will not have classes on the 26th December (Thursday) due to my professional development commitments. 
In that regard, please do your best to come with grade-books tomorrow or next Thursday so I could sign in the semester points and give you my signature for this semester. You may bring your colleagues’ grade-books if they are not able to attend the classes.
I am looking forward to our sessions,
Kind regards,
Mr. Medic, M.A., D.Sc. 

